
ACN Meeting: December 15, 2015 
 
Members present: K. Barnes, M. Camacho,  C. Clark, G. Cooper-Sperber, J. Cummins, T. 
Deutsch, J. Dietenberger, J. Hayes, N. Heinen, B. Hinshaw, T. Jeske, M. Knasinski,  A. Lopez, 
O. Navarro, M. Moore-Geissler, R. Russell, A. Sadowsky, J. Schupp, S. Terry, Allegra Troiano, 
M. Vasquez, J. Walker, B. Williams, C. Wolf, J. Zabel 
 
Total: 25 

 
General Announcements 

 Enhancing Advising Committee (Jen Hayes)—EAC is putting together the materials from the 

Unconference into a list of best practices. Jen also gave an update on the advising working 

group. The group submitted recommendations to CCOET and is expecting to hear what 

CCOET’s next steps are. They want to be sure that CCOET takes action on the 

recommendations.  

 Registrar (Brian Hinshaw)—Final grade run will occur the first week of January. Brian will be 

setting probation holds after the grade run and will be contacting schools and colleges after 

those holds are set.  

 ACN Awards Committee (Toby Deutsch)—Toby encouraged ACN members to nominate people 

for awards. The deadline is in March.   

 MAVRC (Sarah Terry)—The Pat Tillman scholarship deadline is March 1, and MAVRC will be 

helping students complete the essay for this scholarship. Send students to MAVRC for more 

information.  

 Admissions (Jennifer Schopp)—The next Go Milwaukee events will be February 19 and March 12.  

 Ideathon (Jason Dietenberger)—Jason will send out information soon to the ACN list regarding 

UWM’s competition. The competition will involve students of all majors.  

 

Next ACN meeting:  

The next ACN meeting will be at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, February 16, 2016 in Union 191. Happy new 

year!  

 

 
     
 


